
Baldwin Fire Department Meeting Minutes  2014 
 
 
 

                                                                                     
 
 

                                                                                       

Nov 17, 2014 

Meeting called to order by Chief Jim Dolloff 

Eight members present: Howard B, Ben C, Steve M, Jason B, Allen D, Chad N, Bruce C and Steve T 

On Nov 2
nd

 Bruce Crawford, Jason Brown and Jim Dolloff  did a walk-through of the proposed wood 

pellet mill site to locate possible water sources for emergencies. We found that onsite cisterns would be 

best due to DEP regulations. The size and location will have to be determined by an engineer of ISO. 

We still need W-4ME and I-9 Forms from a few members. 

We have found that within the first few minutes of  recent calls that there is a lot of unnecessary radio 

chatter. We ask that radio communication be limited to senior officers and anyone signing on.  

We discussed the structure fire that we responded to in Demark that occurred on Nov 2
nd

.     

We also ask that after a fire has been extinguished that people would remain and help pack the equipment.  

A CPR class will be set up in the near future.  

Steve Mckenny asked if  maps could be made up for detouring traffic during a call.  

 

Meeting adjourned 20:30 

Next Meeting Dec. 29
th

 2014 at station 1  
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